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Community Comes Naturally 
 
 

LENT TOWNSHIP POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE  

TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION AND/ OR TOWN BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2022 AT 7:00 PM  

 

The Lent Township Planning Commission will be meeting with the City of Stacy’s Planning Commission to 

continue the review of merging the two land use plans on Wednesday, October 5, 2022, at 7:00p.m. The 

meeting will be held at Stacy City Hall, 30955 Forest Boulevard, Stacy MN 55079. A quorum of the Lent 

Township Planning Commission and/or Board is likely to be present. 

Tanya Smolke, Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


